
November 16, 1993

Mr. Harvey Goodman
Vice President
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite One
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Mr. Goodman and Associates:

It is our pleasure to take this opportunity to thank you and
your associates for the superior job you did handling our
Bay Springs fire loss. The professional manner in which you
conducted the claim and the intensity with which you attacked
each individual element of the claim was key to Peco Foods,
Inc. reaching a beneficial settlement.

We specifically would like to thank you, Tony D’Amico and
Louis Stewart, among others, for your continued dedication to
our loss.

We would be pleased to recommend your firm to prospective
clients at any time in the future. Again, thank you for
your services.

Sincerely,

Denny Hickman Jerome Hickman Mark Hickman
President Secretary/Treasurer Vice President


